
Greetings, 
  
The Local Governments and Rural Water Systems Improvements Board has established a public 
comment period for an amendment to the City of Jackson Supplemental Appropriation Intended Use 
Plan. Public comment will extend from the date of this announcement until 7/25/2024 at 5 pm. Written 
comments will be received until that time. All comments received by the Board will be given equal 
consideration prior to adoption of the Final IUP. An oral proceeding for comments will be held at 9 am 
on 7/25/2024. Please see attachments to this post and the meeting link below.  
  
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3701667886  

Or Telephone: 
    Dial: 
    USA 713 353 0212 
    Conference code: 928417 
 

Regards, 

Lee Alford, Program Director 
Drinking Water Systems Revolving Loan Fund Program (U-222) 
Bureau of Public Water Supply  
Mississippi State Department of Health 
(601)576-7738 
www.msdh.ms.gov/dwsrf  
 


